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Dear Senators, 

 

I am an Emergency physician writing in strong support of HB4130, a bill that would 

stop corporations from practicing medicine. 

 

I have had the unfortunate experience of practicing medicine under several 

corporations including but not exclusive to US Acute Care Solutions and have 

witnessed it’s negative impact on patients and physicians. Specifically it has resulted 

in the for profit practice of medicine which has resulted in the inadequate staffing of 

Emergency Departments across the country. This understaffing clearly impacts 

patient care negatively and leads to burn out among physicians, causing many to 

leave medicine app together in recent years. 


